
COUNCIL – 28 SEPTEMBER 2017

QUESTIONS FROM ELECTED MEMBERS UNDER PROCEDURE RULE 10

1-17 TO COUNCILLOR MUNAWAR, LEADER OF THE COUNCIL FROM COUNCILLOR PLENTY 
(RECEIVED 19.07.17)

“On 29th September 2016, the Audit and Corporate Governance committee received 
a report, at Agenda item 5 which stated that 3 Slough councillors had had complaints 
made against them that the then Monitoring Officer had referred to the Police for 
investigation, presumably as the complaints alleged criminal behaviour.

Emails from the current Monitoring Officer indicate that she has no knowledge of 
these complaints, and that the Police do not accept that they received any such 
referrals.

Can you provide any explanation for these potentially serious complaints 
disappearing? Clearly everyone is innocent until proven guilty; however would you 
agree that these disappearing complaints require investigation, with a report being 
provided both to councillors and the public we serve?”

Reply

I have been informed the above mentioned complaints have been looked into and 
the appropriate action taken by the appropriate authorities.

I believe this information has also been conveyed to you separately.

2-17 TO COUNCILLOR MUNAWAR, LEADER OF THE COUNCIL FROM COUNCILLOR PLENTY 
(RECEIVED 01.09.17)

Do you agree the Government's 5 a day campaign is worthwhile, and helps improve 
health?

Reply 

Yes.


